
Ordinance Committee 
August 20, 2020 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Draft Copy/Not Approved 
 

In attendance: Chairman Frost, Committee Members Gebis, Bierman, Massa, 
Bravieri 
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm  

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 
 
 
 
From the 
Floor 
 
 
Chairman 
Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Old Business  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business 

Minutes from the July 16th meeting were not 
approved.  
 
 
Nothing from the floor.    
 
 
 
No Chairman Report 
 
 
Chapter 20 Burning of Landscape  
CSO Randy attended, to give the committee 
an update on the recent burning violations 
that he has been seeing. In addition, 
discussions continued on the details of what 
type of landscape can be burned. 
  
 
 
Chapter 43 Offenses Against Public 
Peace – The committee discussed their 
thoughts on section 43.06 Weapons and 
added some new language to part (a) (b), 
committee reviewed the changes that were 
made. 
 
 
 
Chapter 15 Traffic 
Chairman Frost reviewed section 15.15 
operations of non-highway vehicles on 
Village streets. Conversations were 
discussed about possibly allowing golf carts 
and other non-highway vehicles to be 
permitted to ride down Johnsburg Road. 
Committee Member Massa express that he 
does not see the reason for the vehicles to 
use the road and that it could be potentially 
dangerous. In addition, talks were had about 

Minutes from July will be 
reviewed at the October 
Meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman Frost and the 
committee-tabled discussions 
on this matter until more 
information is gathered from 
office official Vinny L., and 
possible materials for 
creating a survey.  
 
 
Committee tabled discussions 
and will get a new read at 
next month’s meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
After conversations, the 
committee all agreed to leave 
it the way it is and not allow 
the vehicles on Johnsburg 
Road.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

making the non-highway vehicles be 
required to have street tires, so that 
resident’s landscapes are not ruined.  
 
 
Chapter 12 Nuisances  
Committee members reviewed the new 
verbiage that was put in on section 12.06 
Parking Motor homes and Mobile homes.  

 
 
 
 
 
The committee tabled this 
matter until next month after 
they gather thoughts on how 
do they want to make the 
changes. Rather it be by lot 
size, subdivision, 
neighborhood, etc.  

Adjournment Committee Member Gebis moved to adjourn 
the meeting. Committee Member Bierman 
seconded. All Committee Members present 
voted aye. Motion carried at 7:55pm  

 

 


